
Dear	Stakeholder,
	
Kindly	note	that	the	Protection	of	Personal	Information	Act	(POPIA)	as	proclaimed	by
the	 South	 African	 president	 will	 commence	 on	 1	 July	 2021.	 SASSETA	 wishes	 to
inform	you,	its	valued	client	that	should	you	wish	to	no	longer	receive	our	newsletter,
you	can	unsubscribe.	The	unsubscription	link	is	found	at	the	bottom	of	this	mailer.
	
If,	however	you	choose	 to	 remain	with	us,	we	will	 continue	 to	give	you	all	 relevant
updates	and	developments	on	a	weekly	basis.

Please	 note	 that	 you	 can	 unsubscribe	 at	 any	 given	 time,	 each
communication	we	send	to	you	gives	you	an	opportunity	to	opt	out	should
you	wish	to	do	so.

POPI	ACT	TAKES	EFFECT	FROM	01	JULY
2021

©	2021	SASSETA	Safety	&	Security	(The	Safety	and	Security	Sector	Education	and
Training	Authority)

All	Rights	Reserved
	
	

CONTACT	DETAILS

Call	Centre	|	27	(0)11	087	5555
Switchboard	|	27	(0)11	087	5500

	
Please	use	the	contact	directory	on	our	website	to	email	your	SASSETA	contact	or

email	us	at		callcentre@sasseta.org.za

Physical	Address
Building	2,	Waterfall	Corporate	Campus,	74	Waterfall	Drive,	Midrand,	2090

Postal	Address
P.O.	Box	7612,	Halfway	House,	1685

FRAUD	HOTLINE
0800	701	701
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